
        

      
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, June 27 2020 
5:30 p.m. Mass 

Intention : Aires Agueda 

Requested by: Rosa Agueda &  

                        Family 

Intention: Frank Homen 

Requested by: Lloyd & Joyce       

                        Lawrence 
 

Sunday, June 28, 2020 
13th Sunday of Ordinary Time    

  

7:30 a.m. Mass 

Intention: People of the Parish  
 

10:00 a.m.  Mass 

Intention:Louisa Borba Frandsen  

Requested by: Rafael Apolinario     

                        Family  

Intention: All Deceased Family            

                 Members  

Requested:Mary Esteves  

 11:30 p.m. Portuguese Mass 

Intention:Laudelina Lourenco 

Requested by: Felishmina Noronha 

Intention: Living & Deceased 

Family Members of Maria S. Vieira  

5:00 p.m. Mass @ St. Mary’s   

                                Stevinson 

Intention: Joao Avila 

Requested by: Terri Ward   

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 

 

 
 

Wednesday, July 1, 2020 

8:00 a.m.  Mass-New Church 

Intention: Ruben Perez Jr. 

Requested by: Parish Community 

   
Thursday, July 2, 2020 

8:00 a.m.  Mass-New Church 

Intention: Vitalina Coelho 

Requested by: Family    

 
Friday, July 3, 2020  

8:00 a.m. Mass- New Church  

Intention: Jertrudes Bettencourt 

Requested by: Husband  

 

Confessions 5p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 

We take this opportunity to express 
our deep gratitude to the families who 
so generously responded to our 
request for continued support to the 
weekly plate collection.   
 We are truly blessed as a parish to 
have parishioners  who truly care, in 
word and in deed for the wellbeing of 
the parish even during this 
unpredictable and tough economic 
time. 
May we continue to pray for a cure 
and for those who have been affected 
by the COVID 19 virus, and may Our 
Lord continue to bless your family 
with peace, health and happiness. 
 

Saturday, July 4, 2020 

10:00a.m. Mass for the S.P.R.S.I. 

Intention: Living & Deceased 

Members of the S.P.R.S.I.  

5:30 p.m. Mass 

Intention: Spinelli & Lundell   

                 Grandparents  

Requested by: Lundell & Real families 
 

Sunday, July 5, 2020 
14th Sunday of Ordinary Time  

  

7:30 a.m. Mass 

Intention: People of the Parish  
 

10:00 a.m.  Mass 

Intention: For All Those Inscribed in 

the Legacy of Faith Book  

 11:30 p.m. Portuguese Mass 

Intention : Jose & Maria Azevedo 

Requested by: Cremilde Fontes 

Intention: John Faria 

Requested by: Norbert Komos Family 

5:00 p.m. Mass @ St. Mary’s   

                                Stevinson 

Intention: Valarie Krug  

Requested by: Carolina Sousa Family 
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 

Please Keep in Your Prayers:, Eliza Alves, Joao Avila, Olivia Avila,  Charles Bausano, Dan Coelho, Elizabeth 

DeSousa, Joe Dutra, Randy Edwards, Jr., Rosa Fagundes,Frank Freitas, Jared Germann, Joe Louro,  Frank Anthony 

Freitas, Woody Jorritsma, James K. Mann, Patrick McSweeney, Manuel Mendes, Maria Pessoa, Carolina Sousa, 

Piper Sousa, Luciano Terra,  Monica Towmey, Jeanne Tristant    Please remember if you have an ill family member 

or friend that you would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 

667-8961.   

 

 

Thirteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time  ~ June 28, 2020 

 While Jesus' words may seem harsh in this Gospel where he tells his followers to leave their families in 
order to spread the Good News, he simply stresses the value of being a missionary. Whatever our sacrifice, our 
reward will be great beyond measure. 

Let us remember and pray for our beloved departed who have passed away since the COVID 

crises began, especially for Joao Teixeira Avila, Vitalina Borges Coelho, Maria Encarnacao 

Martins, Luke Elijah Mancebo, Antonino Garcia Rosa, Jose R. Vieira & Antonio Oliveira Luis 
that they may receive the abundant fruit of God’s presence and also for their loved ones that they 

may receive God’s consolation and peace at this difficult time.   

PLEASE NOTE: THE PARISH OFFICE 

WILL BE CLOSED MONDAY, JULY 6 

IN OBSERVANCE OF THE 4TH OF 

JULY HOLIDAY.  STAY SAFE AND 

ENJOY YOUR WEEKEND! 



THIS WEEKEND Special Collection will 

be held for the Priests’ Retirement Fund.  

Your contributions will help the following 

dedicated and faithful men who served our 

parish faithfully: Rev. Joseph Heffernan 

99-01 & Rev. David Norris 95-99. Please 

show your appreciation by being as 

generous as you can. 
 

Thank you to Mrs. Geraldine  
Rodrigues for providing the church 
with handmade face masks.  We 
greatly appreciate your 
contribution.   
 

CCD registration will take place as 
soon as we receive guidelines from 
the Diocese.  Thank you for your 
patience.   
 

Prayer testing will take place in the 
month of July by appointment.   If your 
child is a preparing to receive the 
Sacrament of Holy Eucharist in May of 
2021, or is a 2nd year Confirmation 
student please schedule an 
appointment for prayer testing by 
calling 632-7163.   
 

Have you moved?   
If you have a new address please 
update your mailing address, by filling 
out a parish regesitration form or by 
calling the CCD office at 632-7163. 
We don’t want you to miss out on 
important mailings 
 

Help Keep Our Parking Lots Safe, we are 

need of more volunteers to patrol our 

parking lots during Mass times. If can help 

or would like more information please call 

Manuel Avila at 380-1525. 

We take this opportunity to thank those 

who are currently serving in this ministry. 
 

Cleaning teams are in need of new 

members.  Our parish currently has 9 

teams that meet weekly on a rotating 

schedule.  If you would like to join a team, 

please call Carmel Caetano at 668-0735 or 

the parish office at 667-8961.  
 

Help keep our altars beautiful places of 

worship, by donating fresh flowers in 

memory of a loved one or just a donation 

from your family.  Assigned weekends are 

available if you would like to make such a 

donation.  Contact Carmel Caetano at  

668-0735 for more information.  Donations 

can be noted in the bulletin if families 

choose.  

 

 

           
 

+Religious Education News+ 
1st Communion Banners should 
be turned into the parish 
office by 4:00pm on Tuesday, 
June 30th .  If you have any 
questions please call the CCD 
Office at 632-7163. 
 

Rocky Railway, Jesus’ power pulls 
us through  
We take this opportunity to thank 
everyone who donated items, or 
made monetary donations  towards 
VBS. Your generosity really helped 
to keep expenses down…  We 
would also like to thank the 
kitchen crew for all their help with 
our drive thru’s, along with our Jr. 
High and High School students 
who were crew leaders.  And of 
course to all the families that still 
particpated in our vitural VBS, 
your continued support means 
alot.   Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s  
would especially like to thank 
Shasta Oliveira for being in charge 
of VBS this year!!! You did an 
awesome job!!  We also send a 
shout out to Silvia & Sam Silveira, 
Liz Nunes and OLA for 
partneering with us so that we 
could make virtual VBS a reality. 
 
2nd Grade Catechist needed for 
this coming year for our  
Religious Education Program 
on Tuesday’s from 2:30-3:45pm.  
If you would like to know more 
information please call Dina at 
632-7163. 
 
9th Grade Catechist needed on 
Wednesday nights from 6:45-
8:30pm for the Religious 
Education program if you could 
help out please call Dina at  
632-7163. 
 
Please direct all CCD related 
calls to 632-7163.  Please leave a 
message if your phone call is 
not personally answered and 
your call will be returned.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Holy Rosary Now Offering on-line 

GIVING….   ~Convenient 

~Simple 

~Secure  

Simply visit our website: 

www.hilmarholyrosary.org 

Click on the OSV online logo 

Open an account 

Choose: one time, weekly or monthly 

It’s that easy…. Start giving today! 

93 Families have signed up to date.  

 

Have You Checked Out the 
Brick Garden? We thank all 

those who supported the 

Brick project thus far. 

Memorial/Honorary Bricks 

may still be purchased for the 

second phase.  

For more information or 

questions, please call the 

parish office or you may also 

place your order on line: 

www.engravedbricks.com/ca

mpaign/holyrosary  
 

 

Our offering collection for  

Monthly Finance Report 

Our Revenues for the month of  

May  (plate collection, rental fee, 

weddings & Baptisms  

Totaled $33,710.91 

Our expenses for February  

(utilities, Diocesan & Education 

Assessments, Property Taxes, 

repairs, maintenance, office & 

church expense, payroll, payroll 

taxes & insurance  

Totaled $32,477.37 

Bottom Line 1,233.54 

++++++++++++++++++++++ 

  Our offering collection for 

June 20 & 21 = $4,461.00 
Last year June 22 & 23 $3,260.00 

 

Thank You, Obrigado & Gracias! 
 

http://www.hilmarholyrosary.org/
http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary
http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary

